Project Update

2013 Surface Seal Project

Date: 8-30-13

The major work of this project has been completed.

If you have any questions or concerns, | may be reached at 925-284-1951. Your patience
and cooperation have been appreciated during this project.

J. Matthew Luttropp
Senior Engineer
City of Lafayette



